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Thursday 26th January 
 

 

Dear Parents 

The Governors of Stanford in the Vale CE Primary School are delighted to attach the recent 

Ofsted Report, where Ofsted have said that the school continues to be good. The inspector 

agreed with the school’s own self-evaluation and the improvement planning already prioritised 

and that we are taking the right actions to achieve them. 

Firstly, we would like to thank the Head and all the staff, not only for their work during the 

inspection, but also the day to day care and commitment that helps to make our school an 

inspiring, nurturing and inclusive community. 

We are thrilled to see that the inspector recognised that the school has a culture of 

ambition, kindness and respect. He identified that pupils and parents are rightly proud of the 

school and all that it achieves. The inspector was especially complimentary about the 

impressive behaviour of the pupils and the way they care for each other. We are sure that 

you would like to join us in congratulating your child(ren). Whilst observing the lessons and 

talking to the pupils, the inspector saw the children’s enjoyment, their ability to rise to the 

challenge and how they are confident ambassadors for the school and themselves. 

Areas that have been identified to make us an outstanding school, had already been included 

in the School Improvement Plan, which can be seen on the school website noticeboard and 

these will continue to be addressed. 

We thank you for your support and working in partnership with us. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

The Governors of Stanford in the Vale CE Primary School 
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